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Reception Class visit to Cannon Hall Farm  

On Tuesday, our Reception Class  had a fantastic visit to Cannon Hall Farm.  The children saw lots of farm 

animals as well as meerkats, rabbits and guinea pigs.  Their favourites were the 2 day old piglets!  They 

also enjoyed the play areas and an ice cream.   Thank you to Mrs Leese for organising the visit and to all 

the staff who 

supervised.   
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Stars of the Week 

The Attendance Award this 

week goes to Class 1 

Pleasant & Well-Mannered Reading Awards 

The tidiest classroom 

award goes to Class 4 

Twitter @WainstallsSch  

Writers of the Week 



Illingworth Fire Station Open Day ς Saturday 15th July 2017 

Illingworth Fire Station are holding an Open Day on Saturday 15th July 2017 from 11.00am ς 4pm. There is 

a fun run starting earlier at 10am with registration from 8.30am, and then a range of attractions including 

rides, community activities, food and drink and much more throughout the day.  As Illingworth Fire Sta-

tion is part of our Learning Trust it would be lovely to see lots of our families supporting this event. 

Class 5 reciprocal visit to Iqra Academy  

hƴ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ /ƭŀǎǎ рΩǎ ǘǳǊƴ ǘƻ ƳŜŜǘ ǿƛǘƘ ǇǳǇƛƭǎ ŦǊƻƳ LǉǊŀ !ŎŀŘŜƳȅ ŀƴŘ ŀǎ 

last week, a great time was had by all pupils. At Wainstalls, the group experi-

enced a session of ICT with Mr Riddlesden and then learnt more about Eid and 

together made a variety of Eid cards, whilst at Iqra, our children visited the local 

Sports Hall to take part in a variety of ball games, before returning to class for an 

art session. Many thanks to both Wainstalls and Iqra staff for supporting this linking project and well 

done to all pupils from both schools who were impeccably behaved. 

New Reception Parents Information Meeting 

On Wednesday evening myself and Mrs Leese hosted 

an information evening for our new Reception par-

ents, who were provided with a Reception starter 

ǇŀŎƪ ŀƴŘ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ǊŜƎŀǊŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ 

transition into our school. It was a really lovely eve-

ning and we all look forward to welcoming these par-

ents and our new Reception starters into our school 

family from September 2017. 

F1 In Schools National Final 

Late last night, five of our Year 6 children re-

turned from Warwickshire where they had been 

taking part in the National Final of the F1 in 

{ŎƘƻƻƭǎ WŀƎǳŀǊ /ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜΦ !ƭǘƘƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜȅ ŘƛŘƴΩǘ 

bring home the big prize, they had an amazing 

experience that will stay with them for many 

years. Well done The Four Elements!  A big 

ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ aǊ wƛŘŘƭŜǎŘŜƴΗ tƘƻǘƻΩǎ ŀƴŘ ƳƻǊŜ 

information next week.. 

Polite Reminders 

School starts at 8.35am when the bell goes and teach-

ers come into the playground to collect their classes.  

tƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǘŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ŀƴŘ ǎǳǇŜǊǾƛǎƛƻƴ ƛǎ 

the responsibility of parents until 8.35am. 

Although summer has officially arrived, please ensure 

that children come to school with a coat as the 

weather in Wainstalls can change very quickly. Thank 

you. 

Reminders 

Wednesday 28th June ς Back to School Day 

Thursday 29th June ς Class 2 Showing Assembly 

Friday 30th June ς ²ŀƛƴǎǘŀƭƭǎΩ Dƻǘ ¢ŀƭŜƴǘ 

Class 3 Showing Assembly  

Class 3 presented their fantastic Showing Assembly to a large audience on Thurs-

day where they showcased their acting skills by performing a play, based upon the 

Greek myth, Theseus and the Minotaur.  The children de-

scribed the scientific tests they had carried out on a range 

of rock samples in Science, showed off their very impressive 

geometry work in Maths and shared information they had 

learnt about famous Greeks.  Very well done Class 3 for an 

ƛƳǇǊŜǎǎƛǾŜ {ƘƻǿƛƴƎ !ǎǎŜƳōƭȅ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ aǊǎ hΩIŀǊŀ ŦƻǊ ƻǊƎŀƴπ

ising the assembly.  

άDǊŜŜƴ ŦƻǊ DǊŜƴŦŜƭƭέ 

A big thank you to all of those who supported 

and donated for the victims of Grenfell.  We 

raised £160.00!!! 


